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Clearwood Community Association Membership,     10/29/2024 
 
 

Earlier this year, I initiated Community Listening Sessions to create a welcoming space for our 
community to chat, ask questions, and discuss what is working well and what could be improved 
upon in our community. Our listening sessions are held regularly on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of 
the month from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. To expand on this idea, I have started reaching out to 
various government agencies and community partners to join us. My goal is to have these 
representatives answer questions and hear directly from our community about our needs and 
aspirations. 

I am thrilled to announce that our first community partner is Chris Woods, the Superintendent of 
Yelm Community Schools. I met with Mr. Woods last week, and he is very excited about this 
opportunity. He is eager to come out and hear from us. We will have the chance to speak directly 
with him, ask questions, share our thoughts on what is working, and discuss what we would like 
to see changed. This will be a great opportunity to brainstorm solutions together! 

This event is open to our neighbors outside of Clearwood as well, so please share and invite 
others to join us! 

We will be holding this session in person at Lackamas on November 19, 2024, from 6:00 p.m. to 
8:00 p.m.. 

Please let me know who you would like to see at future listening sessions, and I will work to make 
it happen! Please email me at rpaige@clearwood.org. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
R.Paige 
Clearwood Community Association  
General Manager 

 
  
 
 
 


